Room No«213
Taj Mahal Hotel,
Bombay 25th February 1949,

Deax Mr.vvardishand.

Thank you for your letter, I shall
be glad 1f you send me some paintings of a
better type, even better than the Persian
Art you sent me, I am sure you should be
able, at the present timo, to find some
such paintings in your State and I shall be
very glad if you send them to me on approval,

I have heard that there were a couple
of fairly good ioguls available so I shall
expeat your answer goon.

I sball convey to Mr. Chowdhury what
you mentioned to me about some outstanding
ampunt and I shall ask him to write to you
direct.

lemeahib and I send to you and your
fanily our best wishes,

Yours sincerelys

Roerich).

Mr . Vardishend,
Curios Houses

Manohay Bhuvans,
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